
LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN 
 
REFERENCE TO COUNCIL – 14TH OCTOBER 2024 
 
FROM THE AUDIT AND CORPORATE GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE –  
26TH SEPTEMBER 2024 
 
UPDATE TO THE HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD TERMS OF REFERENCE 
 
At its meeting on 26th September 2024, the Audit and Corporate Governance 
Committee considered a report of the Executive Director Adults and Health in respect 
of an update to the Health and Wellbeing Board terms of reference. 
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL –  
 
THAT the changes to the terms of reference of the Health and Wellbeing Board set 
out in paragraphs 2.1 to 2.2 of the report be agreed. 
 
 
Councillor Meric Apak 
Chair, Audit and Corporate Governance Committee 


